
 

Woodlawn Mews Newsletter – September 2021 
 

Sign up to receive email updates from the Woodlawn Mews Board of Directors! Send your name, address and 

email to: nvm@northernvirginiamanagement.com. 

 

NEXT MEETING – 2nd Thursday of Every Month 

• The next virtual meeting is Thursday, September 9, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. Please email to attend. 

 

NEWS 

• The parking lot will be restriped and resealed this Fall—stay tuned for details. 

• School is back in session, please drive carefully! 

• TRASH – Trash is collected every Monday and Thursday.  

o Trash is still a big issue and it is difficult to identify who is setting out trash bags. 

o Please make sure your address is on your trashcan. That way we can better identify who is 

not using a trashcan and address our trash issues. 

o If you see a neighbor who is not using a trashcan, please email us. Your name will always be 

kept confidential. 

• RECYCLING – Recycling is collected every Friday. 

• YARD WASTE – Now place yard waste with trash pickup on Mondays/Thursdays. 

o The Fairfax County Solid Waste Management Program advises residents and collectors that the 

requirement for separate collection of yard waste on a weekly basis is temporarily modified for 

approximately two months, effective Tuesday, August 31, 2021. As of the effective date, 

collectors may collect yard waste with refuse (mixed collections) without enforcement 

consequences. The temporary change is in response to national labor shortages adversely 

affecting the region. 

• GUEST PARKING – The Board has drafted a guest parking resolution to clarify guest parking rules. 

Until such time the new parking resolution takes effect please remember below are some of our 

current rules which will be included in the new resolution: 

o Guest parking towing hours are enforced from 10:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. 

o Guest parking spaces are for use by guests/visitors only and must display a current guest 

parking tag with the guest parking tag number clearly visible. 

o If you are in violation of these rules, a notice will be sent to the lot owner as a reminder that a 

vehicle associated with the lot owner’s guest parking tag has been parking in violation. 

PROJECTS - Completed new steps at 5516 Woodlawn Manor Court. 

• Updated Guest Parking resolution  

• New Guest Parking signs 

• Paint the light posts 

• Re-stripe the parking spaces  

• Add steps near 8556 Southlawn Court 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

All Trashcans Must Have an Address 

Need Your Number on Your Trash Can? 
If your trashcan needs numbers added, Woodlawn Mews 

Board Members are offering to spray paint numbers on 

trashcans. If you would like to take advantage of this, please 

email BenderEF1@gmail.com. Trash can painting will take 

place between Sunday, September 12 and Sunday,  

September 19. 
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